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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2010-2 
RAF 104D Series 

May 17, 2010 
 
 
Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. has discontinued manufacture of the RAF 
104D series Flat Termination Chip Resistor Array. 
 
 
Product:   RAF 104D. 
 
 
Discontinuation Announcement Date:  May 17, 2010  
Last Order Date:   July 17, 2010 . 
Last Delivery Date:   December 31, 2010. 
Recommended Replacement:  RAVF 104D. 
 
 
Reason for Discontinuation:  Reduced market demand.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For information please contact: 
Joseph Biernacki 
Vice President 
Quality Assurance 
 
(915) 790-2449 
jbiernacki@seielect.com 


